
ORPC Social Media Update (2024-10-31) 

 

Created in July 2024, the Oswestry Rural Parish Council Facebook page now has 58 Followers and 17 

Likes. Please make sure you have Liked and Followed the page. We also now have an Instagram page 

to share FB posts with, and  post pictures from around the Parish. 
 

Please encourage other people to Follow and Like the Parish Council Facebook page.  
 

Our posts to date have covered: 

● A map of the Parish 

● Information about Shropshire Libraries Summer Reading Challenge for children 

● Information about the July, September and October Parish Council meetings, including a link to 

the agenda on the ORPC website 

● Information about Morda and Sweeney Summer Holiday Activities 

● A photo and information about the first Morda Litter Pick 

● Information about Shropshire Libraries Home Library Service 

● Information about the August Morda Litter Pick 

● Update about the broken street light opposite the Navigation Inn car park 

● Shared post from Oswestry Community First Responders about the missing bleed kit from 

the Morda defibrillator box 

● Update about the Coed-y-Go speed reduction project 

● Information about and photographs of Parish Council notice boards 
 

Actions:  

1. It would be good to have a regular flow of information for the Facebook page about Parish 

Council activity in each of the five wards. To achieve this we need someone from each ward to 

take responsibility for gathering information about that ward 

2. We need at least one other councillor to become an Admin of the Parish Council Facebook page. 

Any volunteers? 
 

If you want to post information about the Parish Council please ask me, or one of the other Admins, to 

post on our Facebook page first and then share it to other relevant community groups. In this way we 

increase the number of hits on the Parish Council Facebook page and raise the likelihood of Facebook 

algorithms placing future posts higher on followers timelines. 

 
 

 


